
Annex 18 

 

Maids Moreton interpretation board, Scott’s Lane 

Feedback received by Maids Moreton Conservation Group about interpretation board 

displays, 2019–20 

 

 

 

“Each day I was working in Scott’s Lane, at least three people stopped to say how lovely the 

board was.”  

 

 

“My children always rush ahead to see what’s in the board, then they try to find it.” 

 

 

“The pictures are helping me to learn the names of some wild flowers. I’ve always meant to 

get to know more.” 

 

 

“I loved the weasels in the picture. You forget about these little mammals. Did you know 

about the dormouse project? We’ve been examining the hazel nuts.” 

 

 

“So that’s what it is called. We have seen a couple of orange tip butterflies in our garden.” 
 

 


